
Many thanks for all the love and prayers over the last weekend.
We had a very different, but very moving service in the Cathedral

on Saturday afternoon and then On Sunday morning we joined the
congregation of Holy Trinity, Llandrindod as Peter celebrated his

first Eucharist. It was a lovely occaision, especially as he had asked
his Dad to preach.
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